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Friday 26th May 2023 
 

Dear Families, 
 

Year 6 End of Year arrangements 
 
Can you believe that we’ve come to the last half term of the school year and the last half term of 
your child’s primary years!  How your children have grown and developed during their time at Christ 
the King – like you we are so proud of all of them.  Please find below some key dates and 
information specific to Year 6 for the coming weeks: 
 

Wednesday 21st June Isle of Man Parent Drop in 
3:30pm 

Drop in for parents to see Mr Brady & Mr 
Delaney for medical updates etc.  

Thursday 22nd June Year 6 Sports Afternoon 
1:45pm 

Parents invited and involved (if they wish!) 
More information to follow.  

Monday 26th June- 
Friday 30th June 

Isle of Man Residential See information from Mr Brady for more 
detail. 
Children not attending should be in school 
as usual. 

Thursday 6th July Ninja Warrior More information to follow – our PTA have 
kindly contributed towards this trip. 

Wednesday 12th July Y6 end of year play 
performance 
6pm 

Parents invited for the after school showing 
6pm (We will keep the children after school 
and provide dinner.) 2 tickets per child will 
be sent home nearer the time. 

Monday 17th July Y6 Leavers Mass 
9:30am 

In School with Father Colin.  Families invited 
to come and celebrate Y6’s time at Primary 
School, we will share photographs and 
memories at the Mass.  

Wednesday 19th July Last Day of School We will have our end of Year celebration in 
church during the morning.  There will be 
limited seats in the choir loft for Y6 parents. 
Y6 can bring a separate shirt to be signed, 
they do not sign the uniform they are 
wearing. The school will form a guard of 
honour to clap the Y6 children out of school 
at 12:50pm – please meet your child at the 
main gates of school.  (The rest of the 
school will be dismissed at 1:30pm)  

 
We look forward to sharing this special time of year with you- tissues at the ready!  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Selby and Mr Hints 
 

 


